
Abingdon and District Model Railway Club

Minutes of the Committee Meeting held on Wednesday 7th
September 2016

in the Lecture Room at 20.00
1. Those Present and Apologies

There were four committee members present,
Mike Ryder, A. Skinner, Eric Young, Mike Taylor.
Apologies were received from,
Peter Hunt & Chris Maycock.

2. Minutes of the Committee Meeting held on 27th July 2016
The minutes were accepted as a true record, Prop; E.Young – Sec; M. Ryder

3. Matters Arising
It was agreed to contact the Maidenhead M.R.C. to discuss inviting their new
layout to one of our exhibitions, and also propose that Belgrave Rd visits their
exhibition . A.Skinner agreed to contact the C.M.R.A. to get an address or
contact No.

4. Election of a deputy chairman
Eric Young was unanimously elected as the Vice Chairman, and M. Ryder
announced that he was intending to stand down as Chairman at the next A.G.M.
Eric commented ‘I’ve been conned!’

5. Exhibitions
A. Didcot: There was a proposal to change the date for the 2017 Show to an

earlier date. This was agreed in principle and A.Skinner agreed to contact
the Didcot Site to make sure a date was available.

Andy Mac and Ivan were approached to see if Allan Goode’s layout could be
made available to appear at the Didcot Show.
B. Abingdon

There was some discussion re the Narrow Gauge society running an
exhibition in tandem with Abingdon.

6. Layouts and Location in the Clubrooms
It was proposed by the Chairman that ‘Pentre Rd’ could be moved to the bunker
room with one of the other layouts being dismantled to make room for it.

7. AOB ― To be notified to Secretary before meeting starts
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Eric Young notifed the committee of a possible New 00 Gauge layout being
started.

8. Date of Next Meeting
Wed 9th Nov, at 8.00pm.

9. Meeting Closed @ 9.55
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